
STAFF REPORT 
BROOKINGS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

February 5, 2020 
 

o Winter and Company will be on-site February 10 – 12, 2020 and the final itinerary is 
attached.   Please promote the public workshop event.  The Commissioners are 
welcome and encouraged to attend the Public Workshop and all of the Focus Groups to 
serve as ambassadors. 

 
o The 11.1 Review Contractor Resource Guide has been uploaded to the website and 

copies are available in the Community Development Department. 
 

o Please let staff know if you are interested in attending the CLG Training in Rapid City on 
March 25-27, 2020.   

 
o Please submit your volunteer tracking forms to staff monthly as it is needed for the 

grant match.   
 

 


